SWARTHMORE
Rebecca Chopp, President (610) 328-8314 » fax (610) 328-8547

June 29, 2012

Monika Urbanski

Association for the Advancement

of Sustainability in Higher Education
213 ¥ N. Limestone

Lexington KY 40407

RE: Swarthmore College STARS Report
Dear Monika Urbanski,
The information provided to AASHE in the Swarthmore College June 29, 2012

STARS report is accurate to the best of our knowledge. It was prepared at my
delegation by the College’s Sustainability Committee.

Regards,
Rebecca Chopp
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